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GENERAL REGISTRANT POSITION AS Early as JUNE/2021 

Born Midwives is looking for a general registrant to join our practice. We are looking for 
a midwife who has an interest in working with a diverse clientele, who is dynamic, 
organized, and skilled at developing inter-professional relationships. This is a great 
opportunity for a registrant midwife who is eager to participate in this growing practice, 
and would like to settle in Cambridge. We already have client ready to start, as one of 
our midwife is moving to her hometown. 

Born Midwives is an established practice, located across Cambridge Memorial hospital, 
and minutes from HWY401. We are proud to have great relationship with hospital, and a 
great administrator. Cambridge is a fast growing city with plentiful opportunities for 
outdoor recreation as well as close proximity to major city centers for entertainment and 
shopping. Our catchment area is Cambridge and surroundings. Our clinic has 4 clinic 
rooms, 2 Washrooms, and a large kitchen/meeting area. We have privilege at 
Cambridge Memorial hospital, and we provide full scope of practice, including: Ordering 
oxytocin induction for low risk clients, and Epidural Management. We are working via 
Accuro system, and ocean E-Referral.  

This job posting is for shared care model, and you can explore your shared care model 
within your pod. When joining us, you will be in fourth pod, so far we have three pods 
consisting two midwives each. We will start early payment options to ease the transition 
to working full time. Off time and holidays will also be established in person. 

CONTACT: Fax or email your resume and a cover letter explaining why you are 
interested in joining this practice.  

Fax to 519-267-7262 or email admin@bornmidwives.ca 

Born Midwives are looking forward to hear from you! 

Our Midwives: Beverly Langlois, Mitra Sadeghipour, Tahereh Barmi, Diana Doe, 
Krysta Barclay, Brenda Dong, Sara Musselman 


